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Drama After-school Club


Unfortunately, the Petite Drama Club cannot provide sessions after half term due to staffing problems. Instead, Mrs Morris will offer a film club instead from 3.15pm – 4.45pm.  This will be £5 for the five weeks (£1 per week). 


 


Healthy Lunch -7th Feb


Year 5 and 6 will be making a healthy lunch of Spaghetti Bolognese (v) and Eton Mess. They have already booked the food delivery from Tesco’s and then they will prepare it in the morning. If your child has packed lunches but would like to have a lunch, please let Mrs Cookson know ASAP. 





Toy Afternoon


The School Council have asked if they can have a toy afternoon on Friday 9th Feb. Therefore, all the children can bring a game or toy from home to play with in the afternoon. Please do not bring in anything that is valuable or could get broken or lost. School uniform to be worn.


Sacramental Programme


The first meeting for the Sacramental Programme is in school on the 20th Feb at 3.30pm. Father David will be there to talk to the parents and children about what to expect. Please send back your forms ASAP.


World Book Day – 1st March


World Book Day is here again! This year, the children can choose their own books and characters but they must bring in a copy of the book and be able to tell us about their character in assembly.  


Fairtrade “Big Brew”


We will be holding a Big Brew Coffee Morning on Friday 2nd March from 9.30am until 11am. Donations of cakes/biscuits will be greatly received. All money raised will go to Fairtrade. Please come and join us for a coffee.


Half Term


School closes on Friday 9th February at 3.15pm and re-opens on Monday 19th February at 8.55am. Please note that CCCA will not be open for Breakfast & After School Club until Tuesday 20th February.








Safer Internet Day


On Tuesday,  the 6th Feb it is ‘Safer Internet Day!’ The children will be talking with their teachers and friends about how to stay safe online. Please can you follow this up at home so that together we can ensure the safety of our young people whilst on the internet. On Wednesday, the Halifax bank are coming into school to talk about how to keep personal details private and not to give out information that could be used in the wrong way.





Friends of Other Faiths


When we return after the half term holiday, we will be holding our special RE week in school. During the week, we will be inviting guest speakers into school to tell us all about their faiths. We will be learning about Hinduism, Islam, Judaism and Sikhism. We are also going on a visit to a Hindu temple which will be very exciting. We also have Dominic from CAFOD (Catholic Agency For Overseas Development) coming into school to do some workshops with the children. We thank you for supporting your children to become tolerant and inclusive and to have a wider knowledge and understanding of the world around us – something that our Christian faith teaches us.   





Well Done!


Great news – Since the late book was introduced we have had a 95% “on-time” attendance…in the few weeks beforehand, the figure was at 83%. This is having a really positive impact on the start of our school day. Thank You.





Food Bank


The Chaplaincy Group would like to remind you that we have a “Food Bank” in school. If you are able to donate anything, please do as it will be very much appreciated. 








